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HEATH AND ASSOCIATES, INC.

May 3, 2022

City of Wilson, NC — HWY 58 ENGINEERING Project
Heath and Associates, Inc. Project Number: 22110

Bid Receipt Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 at 11:00 a.m.

The following is an addendum to the above referenced project.

ADDENDUM NO. 1:

PN: 22110

TIME AND WORK SCHEDULE ADJUSTMENT

The City of Wilson, NC now anticipates issuing the “Notice to Proceed” on or soon after June 1,
2022. The contractor may start the work as soon as he is able once the “Notice to Proceed” is
issued and will have until August 12, 2022 to complete the work.

Therefore, the specified number of 46 calendar days mentioned in the Advertisement, Proposal,
and Special Conditions of the Specification Book is no longer valid and the new schedule allows for
a longer period to complete the work, even though the completion date was moved back by 3 days.

Please call with any questions.
Aaron S. Moses, P.E.

(704) 487-8516

Email: aaron@heathweb.com
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